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23 September 2013 
 
 
Dear Mr Berkeley  
 
RIBBLE VALLEY CORE STRATEGY – EXAMINATION 
 
I write in regard to the Council’s submitted Core Strategy and the resumed Examination 
and enclose the following items which I trust will be of assistance. 
 
• Copies of responses to the latest consultation regarding our refreshed evidence 

base and proposed main changes as at the close of the consultation and received 
up to 5pm on Friday, 20 September 2013. 
 

• Copies of correspondence from statutory consultees relating to the duty to co-
operate. 

 
• Copy of the Core Strategy showing proposed main changes as tracked changes. 
 
• Information note relating to planning applications considered to be of relevance. 
 
• Copies of relevant Committee reports from June 2012 to the 6 August 2013 for your 

library together with an index. 
 
I trust the enclosed is of assistance and look forward to hearing from you.  Should you 
require any further information at this stage, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
COLIN HIRST 
HEAD OF REGENERATION AND HOUSING  
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